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Dates for your diary: 

Yr 9 Virtual Parents’ Evening – 9th February, details to 

follow  

29th/30th March – We Will Rock You school show 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

 

Year 11 & Year 13 mocks start - 6th February 

Last day of term – Friday 10th February  

INSET day – 20th February  

 

 

 
 
 
 

Message from Mr O’Sullivan  

There are moments in education when the compassion 

and spirit of humanity shines through. A story was fed 

back to me about two of our lovely sixth formers who 

took it upon themselves to hoover the Sixth Form 

common room as they were concerned about the mess 

that had been created on a particular day. I won’t 

mention the names of the two students, but their 

actions embody our values and the quote that we have 

placed facing into our canteen which simply states: 

“Education is for improving the lives of others and for 

leaving your community and world better than you 

found it.” - Marian Wright Edelman. Well done to both 

students and a huge thank you from me. 

 

Holocaust Memorial Day 
To mark Holocaust 

Memorial Day last 

week, on Tuesday we 

invited three guest 

speakers in to share 

their testimony 

with our students. 

Sophie educated 

Year 9 students 

about the 1994 

genocide against the Tutsi in Rwanda. Her story is an 

incredibly moving one, and it was wonderful for her 

daughter to come along to support her too. We were 

also particularly grateful to Sophie for coming as she 

works as a full time nurse and had just completed a 

night shift. She also told us that she is writing a book 

with her story in it, with the help of another local history 

teacher Mr Lawrence, and we very much look forward 

to reading this too. Another speaker, Maralyn, shared 

her father’s story with Year 10 and 11. It was inspiring 

to hear about how a spoon helped him to survive 

several camps, how he escaped the gas chambers, and 

his time in Lake Windermere after the Holocaust. 

Finally, Lesley spoke to Year 7, 8 and our Sixth Form, and 

was powerfully able to share the story of her family 
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using a large amount of video clips, photographs and 

letters. We are so grateful to all of these women.  

 

Books recommended by Mrs Johnson  

 

East of Eden by Steinbeck 

Romanovs by Simon Sebag Montefiore 

Long Walk to Freedom by Nelson Mandela 

Bloody Foreigners by Robert Winder 

The Mountbattens by Andre Lonie 

The Time Travellers Guide to Medieval England by Ian 
Mortimer 

Pride and Prejudice by Jane Austen 

Half of a Yellow Sun by Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie 

Purple Hibiscus by Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie 

Little Women by Louisa May Alcott 

Normal People by Sally Rooney 

The Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo 

Red Fortress by Catherine Merridale 

The Shadow of the Wind by Carlos Ruiz Zafon 

Wuthering Heights by Emily Bronte 

Pachininko by Min Jin Lee 

Year 11 & 13 mocks 
We wish our Year 11 and Year 13 students the very best 
of luck in their upcoming mock examinations! 

Reception Library 

As you will know from our recent letter home, we are 

hoping to set up a small library in our reception for 

parents and carers to use. We would like it to contain 

books which parents and carers would enjoy reading by 

themselves, but also books which they’d enjoy reading 

to or with their children. We hope this could be a 

brilliant resource for our school community, however 

we are relying on the generosity of donations from our 

parent and carer body in order to make this possible. 

We are hoping that some of you might be able to 

donate second-hand books which could be shared. We 

would really like the library to contain a wide range of 

books, so if there is a book which you enjoyed, whether 

it is fiction or non-fiction, I am sure it would be perfect! 

If you do have any books which you’d be able to donate, 

please send them in, and ask your sons and daughters 

to bring them to Ms Riglin in room 1.24. Any support 

will be highly appreciated. Some inspiration/ideas of 

the sorts of books it would be great to have are below: 
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Maths Champions 

Eight of our students from Year 12 and Year 13 took part 

in the Senior Team Maths Challenge regional round 

(London and South East England) on Thursday 26 

January. We travelled to LAE Tottenham to participate 

in the team competition, among 27 other groups. Our 

two teams completed three rounds of intriguing maths 

challenges. Firstly, a Group round, where they had 40 

minutes to work through 10 challenging questions 

either individually or helping each other. Next up was 

the Crossnumber round, in which the teams divided 

into pairs, one pair taking the across clues, the other 

pair working on the down clues - helping each other to 

fill out the entire grid. Lastly, the teams competed in the 

Shuttle round, where one pair's solution to a question 

was the other pair's input value for the next task. Our 

students worked hard on each of the rounds, and 

achieved fantastic results: 

Lilu K, Max R, Oliver P, George B - 6th place 

Caiden P, Ben H, Benediktas M, Wassim H - 17th place 

We look forward to participating again next year! 

 

Middlesex Cross Country Championships 

Last Thursday, Mr Evans took Jack, Kit, Barnaby, 

Eleanor, and Holly to the Middlesex Cross Country 

Championships in Harrow. These students qualified for 

this race at the Richmond Borough Championships in 

December. It was a great day out with some fantastic 

results over the mud, grass and hills.  
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National Apprenticeship Week 

 

Monday 6th February 2023 - 3.15 - 4pm Apprenticeship 

Speaker. 

If you are interested in doing an apprenticeship either 

post GCSE or A Levels then this is your chance to hear 

from the experts about what it is like to do an 

apprenticeship and get practical advice on how to apply 

and access apprenticeships.  We have a speaker from 

Way to Work (part of Achieving for Children) coming in 

to speak to students at Turing House School during 

National Apprenticeship week.  They will be inviting 

current Apprentices in alongside to answer any 

questions.  Please go to Mrs Gould's room (1.04) at 

3pm. 

Year 9 D&T 

Year 9 have been working very hard finishing their 

Japanese inspired Tote bags - we've even had the 

ironing board out! Students’ designs were wonderfully 

inspiring with many different Japanese styles learnt and 

developed, bringing together modern and traditional 

techniques. Well done, Year 9! 

 

Year 7 Food Tech  

Year 7 have been very 

excited to get in the 

kitchen over the last 

few weeks. We've 

seen some fantastic 

cooking skills being 

developed; Charlie 

here made his very 

first vegetable stir fry. 

Well done, Year 7! 

 

 

 

 

Year 12 Biology  

Some lovely examples of work from our Y12 Biology 

students. Great effort and well done Ellis, Emily and 

Georgia! 
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Year 7 Flamenco Workshop 

On Tuesday Year 7 were treated to a Flamenco 

Workshop during their Spanish lesson. Students 

participated brilliantly and enjoyed practising the 

different dances. They also experienced the famous 

flamenco instruments and outfits, and some got to try 

out the castanets and maracas.  

 

 

Year 11 English 

Y11a/En5 have been working together to create some 

useful Macbeth revision resources for mocks. Mind-

maps work well for all subjects as a way of capturing key 

information and ideas.  

 

 

GCSE History Germany Trip 2023 

This week we launched our GCSE History trip for 

October 2023. All Year 9 students and Year 10 History 

students have received a letter with the trip details on 

Bromcom. Please speak to Ms Riglin if you have any 

questions. 
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British Science Week 2023 - Poster 
competition  

British Science Week is 

fast approaching and 

this year’s theme is 

‘connections’. Year 7 – 

9 students are invited 

to take part in BSW’s 

national poster competition, exploring this theme. The 

winners of which will be announced during British 

Science Week. Hand your entry to Mr Hall, Mr Jacks, or 

Mr Hatzidakis by the 24th of March and the top 5 entries 

will be submitted to the organisers of British Science 

Week for judging. More information can be found here: 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-your-

activities/poster-competition/ 

Good luck! 

Year 8 Boys Basketball v Twickenham & 
Lampton 

The Year 8 boys finished the preliminary round of their 

Junior NBA league last week with matches against 

Twickenham and Lampton. A slower start than intended 

against Lampton meant that the boys found themselves 

in a slight points deficit by the final quarter, although by 

only a small margin. The match finished 22-10 to the 

opposition. Next up, however, was Twickenham and the 

Turing team were determined to salvage something 

from the afternoon. They did just that as they quickly 

turned things around on the court to secure a 

convincing win. They will now go through to the next 

stage of the Junior NBA competition which kicks off 

soon. Well done to all involved! w v T; l v L 22-10 

Year 7 Boys Basketball v Hampton High 

The Year 7 boys continued their borough league on the 

basketball court last week - they travelled to Hampton 

High. Having suffered a heavy loss to a strong 

Teddington side in the previous fixture, the boys were 

determined to make amends this time round and get 

back to winning ways. The Turing team did exactly that 

as they put a huge score past their opponents and only 

conceded just one basket in each quarter! A superb 

effort by the whole team; they are next back in action 

just before the half term against Twickenham. Well 

done to all involved! 

 

LGBT+ History Month Assembly 

This week all year groups watched an assembly on 

LGBT+ History led by Ms Riglin and several Year 7 

volunteers. Well done to all the speakers, with a special 

thank you to Florence, Kai, Jasper, Levi and Jude. A 

review of the assembly will be coming soon from 

journalism club! 
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Outreach at Oriel College – 2023 events 

See below for a list of events taking place across the 

University of Oxford including subject taster days, 

competitions, and support for teachers. 

 

If you are interested in keeping up to date with the 
many outreach programmes run across the University 
of Oxford, do take a look at the Oxford outreach event 
calendar which you can find here. 
  
As always, Oriel College offers several distinctive 
events, including: 

• School visits for all ages 
• Attendance at Careers & HE Fairs 
• Regional Hub events & collaborations with 

Cambridge 
• Application support & interview workshops 

  
More information can be found on our Schools Liaison 
page here. If you have any questions whatsoever 
about the support Oriel College can offer don’t 
hesitate to email outreach@oriel.ox.ac.uk.  
 

What’s on? 
 
Oxford for West Midlands Virtual Teachers’ 
Conference 
Oriel is delighted to offer this virtual event series 

alongside Keble and University Colleges (Oxford for 

West Midlands) during February 2023. This virtual 

conference is offered for teachers and other school 

staff involved in supporting university applications and 

aspirations at state sector schools and colleges from 

anywhere in the UK. The virtual conference is not open 

to prospective students.  

Please note that the programme for this virtual event 

has changed slightly since it was first published, and 

will now take place over two evenings, on 8th and 15th 

February (16:00-18:00). 

All delegates will receive joining links for all sessions, 

as well as access to recordings after the event. All 

sessions will be hosted using Zoom webinar 

technology. It is hoped that these arrangements will 

make the virtual conference as accessible as possible 

to teachers and school staff. 

The virtual conference will take place on two 

consecutive Wednesdays: 8th, and 15th February. Find 

out more about the programme by clicking the link 

above. 

Please complete this form to register by 12 noon on 

30th January 2023. Any questions should be directed 

to India Collins-Davies, Access & Outreach Officer: 

outreach@keble.ox.ac.uk. 

  
Rex Nettleford Essay Prize for Year 12 Students 

We are pleased to share that the Rex Nettleford Essay 

Competition on Colonialism and its Legacies for year 

12 students are now open for submissions from Year 

12 students. The Rex Nettleford Essay Prizes are 

intended to encourage students to engage with the 

legacies of colonialism in all its forms – historical, 

political, social, cultural. As well as the competition, an 

annual lecture on ‘Colonialism and its Legacies’, takes 

place every Trinity Term. By writing an essay for the 

prize, a student has an opportunity to uncover the 

enduring influence of colonialism in our society and 

culture and to address some of the difficult and 

uncomfortable questions that it poses. The questions 

that will be explored during this year’s competition 

are:  

1. What role do the arts play in the creation or 

challenging of racialized hierarchies?  

2. Pick an object that you think illuminates the legacies 

of colonialism, and explain why and how.  

3. How long do the legacies of colonialism last?  

4. “The truth is one and same, everywhere in the 

universe. Therefore, proposals to de-colonise 

academic curricula are wrong-headed.” Discuss.  

The winning entry will receive a £250 prize which will 

be awarded at Oriel College on the occasion of the Rex 

Nettleford Lecture during Trinity Term 2023. Entries 

should be no more than 2,500 words in length, and the 

deadline for submissions is 12:00 on Friday 17th March 

2023. For more information, please see the webpage 

linked above. 

Mansfield College Further Education and Sixth Form 

College Open Day 

Mansfield College are excited to announce the annual 
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Further Education and Sixth Form College Open Day is 

returning this year on 17th March! This event is open 

to students and staff in Further Education and Sixth 

Form Colleges. The aim of the day is to provide 

students with a taster of studying at Oxford, and to 

give staff information and advice about supporting a 

student’s application to Oxford. There are 150 places 

available on this event. In order to allow as many 

colleges as possible to attend the event, the maximum 

number of places available for each college is fifteen 

students and three staff. To book places for your 

college, please complete the booking form below by 

17th February. There will be up to 70 rooms available 

for overnight accommodation on 16th March (this is 

free of charge). Priority will be given to those travelling 

long distances. Please specify on the booking form 

whether you would like to be considered for this 

accommodation. The booking form can be found here. 

Somerville Virtual Study Days 

Somerville is hosting our 2023 virtual Study Days from 

the 14th to the 17th of February. These are open to all 

Year 12 students currently at a UK state school or 

college. They are entirely free of charge. The Study 

Days will feature taster lectures or workshops run by 

Oxford University academics, which will offer a 

challenging and entertaining introduction to 

university-level study of the subject. The sessions are 

open to all Year 12 students at a UK State School who 

are taking a related subject, and/or are thinking about 

going on to study a related subject at university. There 

will also be opportunities to hear advice from 

admissions and outreach staff about applying to 

Oxford and Cambridge, and to ask the college tutors 

and current undergraduates questions about their 

subject of interest. More info and the booking form 

can be found on the webpage linked above. 

St. Peter’s Engineering Residential 
Applications are now open for the St Peter’s College 
Engineering Residential, aimed at prospective 
applicants. As well as providing a taster of Oxford 
University life, the residential will enable students to 
meet tutors and current undergraduates, experience 
an engineering tutorial and explore the Engineering 

department. For more information and to make an 
application please visit: Subject Residentials | St 
Peter's College Oxford 

Exeter College Subject Days 
Each year Exeter College hosts a series of subject days 
for year 11 and year 12 students attending UK state 
schools. The subject days aim to provide tailored 
support for students interested in exploring a range of 
subjects at University level. 
The subject days will take place on the following days 
this year: 
Wednesday 15th March: Social Sciences 
Friday 17th March: Modern Foreign Languages (MFL) 
Friday 24th March: STEM 
Tuesday 28th March: Humanities 
Register your interest here by Friday 17th February: 
https://oxford.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/exeter-college-

subject-days-2023  

 

Historia Lectures 

The Faculty of History at the University of Oxford is 

running a series of lectures on Tuesdays for Year 12 

and 13 students. Aimed at students currently 

studying for A levels or equivalent these lectures are 

designed to introduce you to new and engaging 

historical topics and periods. Lecture subjects are 

drawn from current DPhil candidate research. Live 

sessions include an introductory lecture, Q&A and 

suggested reading materials to help you explore the 

topic further. Explore the spring term lecture topics 

and sign up through the faculty website, linked 

above. 

  
Corpus Christi College Law Residential 

Applications for Corpus Christi’s annual Law 

Residential are now open! Corpus Christi’s Year 12 Law 

Residential is a great opportunity for aspiring lawyers 

to gain an insight into studying law, and to find out 

about life as a lawyer at the University of Oxford. The 

Residential is available to all aspiring Lawyers, who are 

currently studying in Year 12 (or equivalent) and will 

take place in person at Corpus Christi College from 

Monday 13th March to Tuesday 14th March 2023. 

Meals and overnight accommodation are provided 

free of charge to successful applicants. The Residential 

features the opportunity to meet with Corpus’ Law 

Tutors, to attend various Law workshops, and a 

workshop on Applying to Oxford.  
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For more information about the Law Residential and 

how you can apply, visit the webpage linked above. 

Applications will close at midday (12pm) on Tuesday 

7th February 2023. 

Year 12 Subject Taster Days (Keble College) 

At Keble, we are looking forward to hosting four in-

person Year 12 Subject Taster Days in Oxford in 

February 2023. These immersive, academically-

focused events are designed to support state school 

students in Year 12 in making informed decisions 

about their studies. Taster Days in Maths, History, 

Chemistry and Modern Languages (French & Spanish) 

will offer information about the courses; insight into 

research, teaching, and career progression; hands-on 

application advice; and the opportunity to meet Keble 

tutors and students who share your interests. 

Each Subject Taster Day will run from 10:00-15:00. 

Support is available for attendees’ travel expenses.  

• Monday 20th February – Mathematics 

(applicants should be studying Maths at A-

Level, Further Maths strongly recommended) 

• Tuesday 21st February – History (applicants 

should be studying History at A-Level) 

• Wednesday 22nd February – Chemistry 

(applicants should be studying Chemistry and 

Maths at A-Level) 

• Thursday 23rd February – Modern Languages 

(applicants should be studying French and/or 

Spanish at A-Level) 

https://forms.office.com/r/sF9iM5AL6i to apply, 

deadline 12 noon on Monday 6th February. For any 

questions contact outreach@keble.ox.ac.uk.  

  
Year 12 Study Days (University College) 

We are hosting our study days here at Univ in Feb and 

March next year! Applications are open now and close 

at the end of January! If you were all able to share and 

promote the attached with your schools and teachers 

in your next mailings I would be most grateful! I’ve 

included some posters below. More information, 

including the application form, can be found here: 

https://www.univ.ox.ac.uk/outreach  

• We have days covering the following subjects:  

• Classics, English and History (22/02/23) 

• Medical Sciences (01/03/23) 

• Law and PPE (09/03/23) 

Modern Language Open Days 

Over the course of February and March, the Faculty of 

Medieval and Modern Languages will be holding its 

language-specific open days, designed to provide 

greater insight into our undergraduate degree 

programmes. In comparison to the wider Faculty Open 

Day later in the year, language-specific open days are 

smaller and more focused in their scope, allowing 

more time to explore a language and its culture in 

greater depth. If your students are thinking about 

applying to study languages at Oxford or want to find 

out more about a particular course, these open days 

offer a wonderful opportunity to meet some of the 

faculty’s tutors and current students, experience 

academic taster sessions, and ask lots of questions. 

Students and their teachers or guardians will need to 

book a place at these events, which can be done via 

the faculty’s open days webpage (linked above), where 

further information about the individual event 

programmes can also be found. 

Oxford Materials Science Open Days At our annual 
Materials Science Open Days, you will get the chance 
to experience what studying Materials Science at 
Oxford is like. You will gain insight into the subject 
through taster lectures and workshop sessions, along 
with a feel for Oxford itself with tours of both the 
department and an Oxford college. These will take 
place in person on the 16th February and the 14th and 
15th March, and online on the 17th February. For more 
information and to book onto an open day, please use 
the link above. 
  
Uncover Engineering 

If you've got an interest in solving problems with an 

innovative style, the Department of Engineering’s 

Uncover Engineering free residential programmes this 

April will help you explore this further. Staying at an 

Oxford College, Uncover Engineering is designed to 

give Year 10 students a taste of engineering at Oxford. 

There are 2 Uncover courses running in 2023: for Black 
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Students, 29 March - 1 April; and for Female and Non-

Binary Students, 2-5 April. 

Deadline for applications: 16:00, Monday 13 February 

2023.  

A fond farewell! 

It is with a heavy heart that after 6 years with the 

school, Abdul (our day cleaner) is leaving us. He has 

been a great member of Turing House and will be sorely 

missed. 

Mr Jones, Premises Manager  

 

Girls Group 

 

 

Rotary Youth Leadership Awards 2023 

 

National Sleep Helpline – new opening hours 
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Half Term Hockey Camps 

 

Marble Hill Playcentres Board of Trustees 

 

South Thames College 
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University Offers  

Balrohan 
A 

Kingston 
University 

Business Management 
with Professional 
Placement Year 

University of 
Roehampton 

Business Management 
and Marketing 

St Mary's 
University, 
Twickenham 

Business Management 
and Marketing (with 
Placement Year) 

University of 
West London 

Business Studies with 
Digital Marketing 

University of 
Westminster, 
London 

Business Management 
(Marketing) 

Narmeen 
A 

University of 
West London Biomedical Science 

Marwan A 

University of 
Surrey 

Mechanical 
Engineering 

University of 
Sussex 

Mechanical 
Engineering 

Jacob A 

University of 
Exeter History 

University of 
Strathclyde History 

Kit A 
Oxford 
Brookes 
University Biological Sciences 

Patrick B 

Kingston 
University 

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(Foundation) 

University of 
Plymouth 

Mechanical 
Engineering with 
Foundation Year 

Migena B 

Kingston 
University 

Business Management 
with Professional 
Placement Year 

London South 
Bank 
University Business Management 

University of 
Roehampton 

Business Management 
and Finance 

Tom D 

Cardiff 
University 

Modern History and 
Politics 

University of 
Essex 

Modern History and 
Politics 

University of 
Manchester 

Politics and Modern 
History 

University of 
Southampton 

Modern History and 
Politics 

Missy D 

SAE Institute Film Production 

St Mary's 
University, 
Twickenham Creative Media 

St Mary's 
University, 
Twickenham Film 

Zoe F 

Bournemouth 
University History 

University of 
Exeter 

History with 
Employment 
Experience Abroad 

Loughborough 
University 

History (with 
placement year) 

University of 
Portsmouth History 

University of 
Reading History 

Jay G 

Loughborough 
University 

Mechanical 
Engineering (with 
placement year) 

University of 
Sheffield 

Mechanical 
Engineering with an 
Industrial Placement 
Year 

Charles H 

Cardiff 
University 

Modern History and 
Politics 

Loughborough 
University 

History and 
International Relations 

University of 
Manchester 

Politics and Modern 
History 

University of 
Reading 

History and 
International Relations 

Jack H 

University of 
Exeter Mathematics 

Loughborough 
University 

Mathematics with 
Statistics 

University of 
Southampton 

Mathematics with 
Statistics 

University of 
Surrey 

Mathematics with 
Statistics 

Kit H 

University of 
Portsmouth Geography 

University of 
Reading Geography (Human) 

University of 
Reading 

Geography and 
Economics (Regional 
Science) 
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Rabeya I 
University of 
Portsmouth 

Marine Environmental 
Science 

Hanna J 

Middlesex 
University Neuroscience 

Queen Mary 
University of 
London Neuroscience 

Madhav J 

Lancaster 
University Criminology and Law 

University of 
Northampton 

Criminal and 
Corporate 
Investigation 

Max J 

Bath Spa 
University 

Business and 
Management 
(Marketing) - 
Professional 
Placement Year 

Bournemouth 
University Marketing 

Canterbury 
Christ Church 
University 

Business Management 
(with Professional 
Placement) 

Teesside 
University, 
Middlesbrough 

Business with 
Marketing 

Rohan J 
University for 
the Creative 
Arts 

Graphic Design (with 
Integrated Foundation 
& Professional 
Practice Years) 

Lilu K 

University of 
Birmingham 

Physics and 
Astrophysics 

University of 
Manchester 

Physics with 
Astrophysics 

University of 
York 

Physics with 
Astrophysics 

Leah K 

Royal 
Holloway, 
University of 
London 

Computer Science 
(Information Security) 
with a Year-in-Industry 

University of 
Surrey Computer Science 

UCL 
(University 
College 
London) 

Crime and Security 
Science 

Treisi K 
London 
Metropolitan 
University LLB Law 

Jack L 

University of 
Bristol 

Politics and 
International Relations 

University of 
Cambridge History and Politics 

University of 
Southampton 

Modern History and 
Politics 

Ryan L 

University of 
Brighton Criminology 

University of 
Kent Criminology 

University of 
Portsmouth 

Criminology with 
Psychology 

University of 
York Criminology 

Freddie M 

University of 
Roehampton Film Production 

St Mary's 
University, 
Twickenham Creative Media 

Oscar M 
Swansea 
University 

Philosophy, Politics 
and Economics 

Spike M 

Queen Mary 
University of 
London History 

University of 
Roehampton History 

University of 
York History 

Frederick 
O 

Bournemouth 
University Accounting & Finance 

University of 
Kent 

Accounting and 
Finance with a 
Foundation Year 

University of 
Plymouth 

Accounting and 
Finance 

Sherif N 

University of 
Bedfordshire 

Quantity Surveying 
and Value Engineering 

Kingston 
University 

Quantity Surveying 
Consultancy 

Kingston 
University 

Quantity Surveying 
Consultancy 

London South 
Bank 
University Quantity Surveying 

University of 
Westminster, 
London 

Quantity Surveying 
and Commercial 
Management 

Bartłomiej 
N 

Cardiff 
University History 
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Loughborough 
University History 

University of 
Reading 

History and 
International Relations 

University of 
York History 

Zsombor 
O 

University of 
West London Cyber Security 

Thomas P 

Bath Spa 
University 

Business and 
Management - 
Professional 
Placement Year 

Bath Spa 
University 

Sports Management 
(Professional 
Placement Year) 

University of 
Kent 

Business and 
Management with a 
Year Abroad 

University of 
Kent 

Business and 
Management with a 
year in Industry 

Oxford 
Brookes 
University 

Business Management 
and International 
Relations 

Max R 

Coventry 
University 

Physics and 
Mathematics 

University of 
Warwick 

Mathematics and 
Physics 

Rose S 

University of 
Chichester Psychology 

University of 
York Psychology 

Kai S 

University of 
Sheffield 

Aerospace 
Engineering 

University of 
Southampton 

Aeronautics and 
Astronautics 

Shreya S 

Bournemouth 
University 

Business & 
Management 

University of 
Northampton Business Management 

Nottingham 
Trent 
University 

Business Management 
and Marketing 

Isaac S 

Bangor 
University Marine Biology 

University of 
East Anglia 
UEA 

Marine Sciences with 
a Year Abroad 

Newcastle 
University Marine Biology 

Sophie W 

University of 
Northampton 

Sport and Exercise 
Science 

Nottingham 
Trent 
University 

Sport and Exercise 
Science 

University of 
Portsmouth Sport Management 

Swansea 
University 

Sport & Exercise 
Science 

Adam W 

University of 
Kent Criminology 

Loughborough 
University Criminology 

University of 
Sheffield Criminology 

Samuel W 

Bath Spa 
University History and Politics 

University of 
Birmingham 

History and 
Philosophy 

University of 
Reading History and Politics 

Royal 
Holloway, 
University of 
London 

History, Politics and 
International Relations 

Jacob W 

University of 
Reading 

History and 
International Relations 

University of 
Roehampton History and Politics 

St Mary's 
University, 
Twickenham History 

Archie W 

University of 
Brighton Law with Criminology 

Bristol, 
University of 
the West of 
England Criminology and Law 

Durham 
University Criminology 

Oxford 
Brookes 
University Criminology and Law 

 

Green = Unconditional Offer       
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